September 20, 2015

Debra Howland

Executive Director and Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, suite 10

Concord, New Hampshgire 03301

Re: Docket DW 15-199 Abenaki Water Company
Petition to Intervene

Dear Ms. Howland:

As a homeowner in The Orchards at Plummer Hill, Belmont, NH I seek to intervene in
the above referenced docket. I am one of 41 homes in this community receiving water
and sewer services provided by Abenaki Water Company. This proposed rate increase
has a direct and substantial impact on homeownership and viability of a tax paying
American.

Sincerely,
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Cc: Abenaki Water Co.



